
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 17th, 2019 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Starting Wednesday, June 19th, the traffic signal at the intersection of Ruth Street and 
Henning Drive will be down periodically for two days due to the installation of a new 
traffic signal. Please use caution with driving in this area.  


